

CITY OF STAMFORD
ZONING BOARD
LAND USE BUREAU
888 WASHINGTON BOULEVARD
STAMFORD, CT 06904 -2152

DIRECTOR OF OPERATIONS

Matthew Quiñones

Land Use Bureau Chief Ralph Blessing

Principal Planner
Vineeta Mathur
(203) 977-4716
vmathur@stamfordct.gov

Associate Planner
Lindsey Cohen
(203) 977-4388
lcohen@stamfordct.gov

October 24, 2024

Ms. Lyda Ruijter Town Clerk City of Stamford 888 Washington Blvd Stamford, CT

Dear Ms. Ruijter:

This letter is to inform you that the Zoning Board Special Meeting scheduled for Friday, October 25, 2024, has been cancelled.

The next scheduled Zoning Board Meeting will be held on Monday, November 4, 2024.

Thank you,

Vineeta Mathur Principal Planner